
Bon Jovi, Let's Make It Baby
LET'S MAKE IT BABY(Outtake from New Jersey Sessions) When I look in your eyes I 
can feel the fire I see through disquise I can see your desire I can read your 
lips I they don't need no translation (no translation) It was more than a kiss 
I come to make my donation So turn out the lights I'm going down slowly 
(slowly) don't Tell me what's right just Tell me you want me Tell me you want 
me just Don't tell me you love want me Tell me you want me Let's make it baby 
Let's make it baby Let's make it baby Let's make it baby Come a little bit 
closer I want to play doctor Its keep getting harder, harder, harder To keep 
you me away I want wanna to taste the sweat it's Rollin' off your body We'll 
get the sheets all wet Baby, I'll make you feel naughty Let's make it baby 
Let's make it baby Let's make it baby Let's make it babySoloTurn out the 
lightsDon't tell me you love me I'm going down slowly (going down slowly) Tell 
me what's right Just tell me you want me (I want you) Just tell me you want me 
(I want you) Don't tell
me you love me Well tell me you want me, want me, want me Lets make it baby 
Lets make it baby Lets make it baby Lets make it baby Solo So turn out the 
lights And Baby go down slowly Don't you tell me you want me Don't you tell me 
you love me Just tell me you...you...want me...tell me...tell me...tell me 
Let's make it baby Let's make it baby Let's make it baby Let's make it baby (I 
want to fuck you) (Suck my dick, suck my dick, I want you to suck my dick) (I 
want to fuck you)
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